With storms approaching, city
prepares sandbags for
residents in case of flooding

With inclement weather expected beginning this event March 1
through Saturday March 3, the City of Costa Mesa will provide
residents with sand and sand bags at Fire Station No. 4,
located at 2300 Placentia Avenue.

It is a self-service location, with shovels available for use,
and the number of sandbags is limited to 15 sandbags per
household. No commercial use please.

Maintenance Services staff will also be patrolling potential
flooding spots to make sure catch basins are clear of debris
and operational.

For more information on sandbags click here.
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